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Wishing Happy Birthdays in September to: 

September 11 Violet P 

September 16 Cornellia B & Mike G 

September 18 Carol W 

September 19 Diane M & Beth C 

September 21 Fred L 

September 25 Anne S 

September 26 Terry W 

September 28 Florence F 

September 29 Joyce S 

Norm & Helen S are celebrating 68 years 

married in September! Congratulations! 

September Church Services in our Chapel: 

Sun, Sept 1 Wesleyan Church 

Thurs, Sept 5 Anglican Church 

Sun, Sept 8 Pentecostal Church 

Sun, Sept 15 Pentecostal Church 

Sun, Sept 22 United Church 

Sun, Sept 29 Associated Gospel Church 

Your Residents’ Council meets on the last Thursday of 

each month at 10:00 in the Activity Room. 

We’ve had new residents move in this month.  

Let’s give a big welcome to Florence F, Mike G, 

Suzanne K, Bruce D, Joanne C & Sylvia R 

September Music & Entertainment: 

Tues, Sept 3 9:30 Valencia on Piano 

Mon, Sept 9 10:45 Stories with Bill Neil 

Tues, Sept 17 2:00 Music by Tom Valiquette 

Fri, Sept 20 3:30 Music by Ice No Slice 

Sat, Sept 21 3:30 Music by Jumping Jimmy 

Mon, Sept 23 10:45 Stories with Bill Neil 

Tues, Sept 24 Valencia on Piano 

Sat, Sept 28 3:30 Music by Al Visser 

Meal Guest Reminders: 

• Guests are $7 each 

• Notice must be given when you will have guests  

 attending so we can be sure we have space 

• You & your guests will be on first seating as  

 second seating is already too busy 
 

Bible Study with Tami is moved to Wednesdays at 10:45.  

Relaxed discussion about a new passage each week. 
 

Orange Shirt Day is commemorated on September 30th.  

“This day was to commemorate the residential school ex-

perience, to witness & honor the healing journey of the 

survivors & their families….Orange Shirt Day is a legacy of 

this project...former student Phyllis (Jack) Webstad told 

her story of her first day at residential school when her 

shiny new orange shirt, bought by her grandmother, was 

taken from her as a 6 year old girl….Orange Shirt Day 

opens the door to global conversation….a day for survi-

vors to be reaffirmed that they matter, and so do those 

that have been effected...Every Child Matters, even if they 

are an adult, from now on. The date was chosen because 

it was the time of year in which children were taken from 

their homes to residential schools.” - Taken from the web-

site orangeshirtday.org 

 

Tuck Shop is Open! 

Open Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 1:30-3:30. 

Volunteers to man it can sign up with Nancy in Activities.  

It has lots of snacks and necessities. It is cash only. 

A big thank you is going out to Joyce C’s son Brian for do-

nating his time & materials to construct & install the ex-

tra shelves for the Tuck Shop! 

Sadly our lovely Father Robert from the Anglican 

Church will be moving on to another church this 

fall. His last sermon will be with us on Thurs,  Sept 

5th. We wish and his family well in their new       

adventure.           


